SL Radio - 1240 KHz - “SERVING THE FRIENDLY CITIES”

PH. 746-4433 216 WEST MAIN NEWCASTLE, WYOMING 82701

April 1,1975

Carl W, Dabelstein
3300 North 56th 5t.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507
Dear Mr, Dabelstein,

We received your notice that you received our frequency
measurement test on March 25, 1975 and the timescorrespond
with ours correctly. We thank you for taking the time to
reply and for your interest, especially at that time of the
night.

Sincerely,

O

Donna K. Gie¥ler; Assistant Manager
KASL Radio Station

216 West Main

Newcastle, Wyoming 82701
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